
General Registrant Locum Position         

Grand Valley Midwives is a semi-rural practice seeking an experienced General 
Registrant for a locum position funded through the AOM locum program. 

We have clinics in Grand Valley, Fergus and Mount Forest.  The practice covers a 
primarily rural area, and includes several Mennonite communities who require 
prenatal home visits.  We use an EMR (OSCAR) for charting, and have excellent 
administrative support.  

Our Hospitals

We attend most of our hospital births at Groves Memorial Community Hospital, a 
Level 1+ hospital which has about 480 births/year.  Obstetric, family physician and 
anaesthetic back-up are available 24/7.  Epidurals are obtained by consulting 
directly with an anaesthetist; oxytocin inductions or augmentations require a 
transfer of care.  We attend the occasional birth at Louise Marshall Hospital in Mount
Forest, which is a small rural hospital suitable for low-risk births.  

The Position

We are looking for a midwife to work on-call shifts, preferably 48-72 hours of call per
week from April 2019-Mar 2020, however there is plenty of room for flexibility in the
call arrangements.  The locum midwife would be paid $200.00/day by the AOM 
Locum Program to be on-call and would also be paid for any 2nds attended at home 
and hospital births.  The locum would not be expected to attend primary births or 
scheduled clinic although they may need to, on rare occasions, do an urgent 
assessment or postpartum visit.

Alternatively, if a locum wanted to work for longer periods of time (minimum of a 
few consecutive weeks), the locum could be assigned caseload to bill during that 
time if they preferred. 

This position would be ideal for a midwife who needs free time while on-call to work 
on a Masters or other project while still earning an income.

The AOM locum program provides funding to cover accommodation costs.

Please forward your CV and cover letter to
hclinch@grandvalleymidwives.ca


